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DPWI, CITY OF CAPE TOWN COLLABORATION 
YIELDS RESULTS     

By Maanea Maselesele  
  

The collaboration between the Department of Public Works and Infrastructure (DPWI) and the City of Cape Town to reclaim public buildings is   
starting to yield good results following Western Cape High Court granting an eviction order at the Castle of Good Hope. Today, Minister Dean  
Macpherson, accompanied by Executive Mayor, Geordin Hill-Lewis, toured neglected state-owned buildings in Cape Town. 
 
“The tour aimed at restoring state owned properties for public good and ensuring they contribute to job creation and economic growth” said        
Macpherson.  
 
The Minister later visited Hout Bay Harbor to explore further opportunities to revitalise public assets. 

CELEBRATING AND HONOURING DPWI 
WOMEN 

Follow us on Social Media 

Article by Andile Xulu 
Pictures by Caroline Mokotedi, Fanisa Makhubela and         
Mahlogonolo Mkwela 
 
It was a beautiful and joyous event on the 20th of September 2024 
when ladies from the Department of Public Works and Infrastruc-
ture’s (DPWI) Head Office and Pretoria Regional Office enjoyed a 
women’s month commemoration held at Thaba Tshwane in Preto-
ria under the theme “Celebrating 30 Years of Democracy To-
wards Women’s  Development.”  
 
The purpose of the event is to celebrate women’s achievements in 
various fields and the roles they play in the department and society 
at large.  
 
Chief Director of the Gender Unit, Dr. Mveleli Gqwede, encouraged 
women to practice unity within a working environment. “Women 
from 1956 paved a way of unity. May we learn from them and be 
like them”, said Chief Director Gqwede. 


